
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 9th July 2021

Plea
We wish all off Penguins and Puffins a fond 

farewell. You have all been amazing! Thank you 

to all the parents for your continued support in 

what has been a difficult Year.

From all of the Year 1 team at Brockham and Leigh we wish you all 

a wonderful summer.

We will be finishing our writing and topic based 

around  The Queen’s Hat. 

The children will take part in a Right Royal Tea Party 

on Monday 19th July. Invitations, menus', cucumber 

sandwiches and bunting will all need to be made in 

preparation for the party! Children may come 

dressed in party clothes and bring one small treat to 

eat at the party. 

Have a look at the children’s performance of The Great Fire of 

London.  It can be found in assignments on teams. 

Well done to Penguins for a

super sports morning this

week. We are looking

forward to another great

morning for Puffins on

Tuesday 13th July.
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